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SANEX

d-pest* INSECT KILLER

PRESSURIZED SPRAY

CONTROL FLYING INSECTS, AND HOUSEHOLD AND GARDEN INSECTS.

USE WITH CONFIDENCE, CONTAINS NO FREON 
OR OTHER FLUOROCARBONS CLAIMED TO HARM THE OZONE LAYER.

CAUTION:
EXPLOSIVE

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG.NO.15713 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
D-TRANS ALLETHRIN 0.25%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE  1.25%

NET CONTENTS:  340 g

*REG.TM. OF SANEX, INC.

 SANEX INC.
2695 SLOUGH ST.
MISSISSAUGA, ONT.

L4T 1G2

DIRECTIONS

MOSQUITOES, WASPS, HORNETS, GNATS, FLYING MOTHS, SANDFLIES,
SILVERFISH, COCKROACHES, CRICKETS, BOX ELDER BUGS, CLOVER MITES,
CARPET BEETLES, AND STORED PRODUCT INSECTS:  Treat areas at a
rate of 10-15 seconds spray per 90 sq.m.  In buildings, close all
doors and windows, and spray upwards in the entire room.  Hold
container 1 m from walls, fabrics or other surfaces.  Keep room



closed for 15 minutes.  For crawling insects, spray directly into
cracks and crevices where insects hide or enter.  Hit insects
directly with the spray where possible.  For wasps and hornets
use double the rate.

ORNAMENTAL TREES, SHRUBS, FLOWERS AND HOUSE PLANTS:  Spray
lightly on plants from a distance of 45 cm to control insects. 
Do not treat during bloom.  Spraying too heavily or too close to
plant may cause damage.

PRECAUTION:  Avoid inhaling mist.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes
and clothing.  Keep out of reach of children.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not expose to heat.  Do not puncture container or
incinerate.  Cover fish bowls and remove birds for 1 hour.  Cover
exposed food utensils.

FIRST AID:  For external contact, wash with soap and water.  If
in eyes, flush with plenty of water.  If swallowed, induce
vomiting by placing a finger at the back of the throat.  Repeat
until vomit fluid is clear.  Obtain prompt medical attention.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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